
Christmas Tree Pick-up Schedule 
 

 

The City of Elko will be conducting Christmas tree pickup the week of January 2nd through January 5th.   Please remove all ornamentation and tree 

stands, and place your trees close to the curb.  Do not place trees in the alley.  Trees not placed close to the curb will not be picked up.  City crews 

will not enter private property to retrieve trees.   Beginning December 25th, anyone wishing to dispose of a Christmas tree may bring it to the parking 

lot on the corner of VFW Drive and Court Street.  The area will be designated with a sign. For additional information contact the Street Department 

at 777-7241. 

 

Trees will be picked up according to the following schedule. 

 

Tuesday, January 2nd, 

2018 

 

Tuesday, January 2nd, 

2018 

 

Wednesday, January 

3rd, 2018 

 

Thursday, January 4th, 

2018 

 

Friday, January 5th, 2018 

 

That portion of the City 

south of Interstate 80; west 

of 5th Street; and north of 

the Humboldt River. 

 

That portion of the City 

south of Interstate 80; 

east of 5th street; and 

north of the Humboldt 

River.   

That portion of the City 

south of the Humboldt 

River. 

 

 

That portion of the City 

north of Interstate 80 and 

west of North 5th Street.  

 

That portion of the City 

north of Interstate 80 and 

east of North 5th Street. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT SINCE MONDAY, JANUARY 1st IS A HOLIDAY, THAT PORTION OF THE 

CITY WILL BE PICKED UP ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 2nd. 

 

Crews will only pick up Christmas trees within the Elko City Limits. 
 

 

City crews will not pick up trees that are located in mobile home parks or other private property. 
 
 

In the event heavy snowfall or other unforeseen circumstances requires the cancellation of this schedule, the trees will be picked up the week 

beginning January 8th. 


